
Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been a brilliant half term meeting you and your children and I hope they are 
ready and excited to become a member of the Imberhorne School community.  The 
summer is a great time to be with friends and family, so I hope everyone gets a chance 
to relax and have some fun.   

I have also attached the link below from the Your School Games website, which will 
give your children some activities and challenges to try out, so they can stay active 
during the holidays! 

https://www.yourschoolgames.com/active-recovery/?age=key-stage-3 

We very much hope that they both enjoy and find the activity booklet useful. Form 
teachers are looking forward to receiving the completed booklets on the first day of 
Year 7.  

On behalf of us all at Imberhorne School we would like to wish you and your family an 
enjoyable summer break.  We are very much looking forward to welcoming you all to 
Imberhorne School in September. 

Kind Regards. 

 

Mr E. Best                                Mrs C Cook 

Senior Assistant Headteacher           Head of Year 7 


